
Danson Primary School 
 

Please join us for a workshop about 

ONLINE SAFETY 
How to keep your child safe online at home. 

 

Delivered by South West Grid for Learning. 
 

 
 

Tuesday 27th February  
 9:00am-10:30am 

 
All parents and carers are welcome to attend this FREE event which will be held at 

school. Join us for a relaxed, informal workshop that will cover a broad range of risks 
that can be faced by children under the areas of conduct, content and contact. There 
will also be practical advice given to support you and your children with these risks. 

 
This will be a great opportunity to seek advice from an expert in the online safety field 

and gain useful knowledge whilst enjoying a warm drink. 
 

There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions you might have about 
keeping your child safe online at home. 

 
To book your space please click on the Google form below and register your details 

by Friday 9th February. 
 

Registration Form 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdcfbjH10j2HKI5sjIKLdxP-yBfq--MZRrH0RHfCYn87KQaUg/viewform?usp=sf_link

